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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

Semester One Student Reports 

The reports for Semester One were distributed to parents and 

caregivers at the carnival last Monday.  

The others were sent home with the eldest child in the family. 

Follow up interviews with teachers are welcome and 

appointments can be obtained through the office. 

Athletics 

The carnival this year was finally completed after many hours 

of field events being conducted over recent weeks, then most 

of the track events on the very wet Friday and then final track 

and field events wrapped on Monday. 

Congratulations to Wilga House for winning the point score. 

Congratulations to the age champions – couldn’t miss the 

success of the Carey family! 

Congratulations to the record breakers. 

Most of all congratulations to all the boys and girls who 

participated throughout with fantastic spirit. 

School Farm Enterprise 

A meeting is being held today at 3pm in Cultural Centre to 

form a committee and establish a sustainable Farm Enterprise 

with the school. The proposed enterprise would feature the 

development of an education package to market and sell to 

city schools to undertake excursion to Baradine and visit and 

experience the school’s farming activities. 

All welcome. 

Moorambilla Day Camps 

The Moorambilla music company is planning two days of 

enrichment activities for Baradine students in Memorial Hall 

on August 4th and 5th.  

All students who have participated in Moorambilla in the past 

are automatically invited. Other interested students from 

Years 3-11 are able to register. 

Please contact the office on Friday June 25 if you are 

interested in your child signing up. 

NAIDOC  2021 Heal Country 

BCS is celebrating NAIDOC this week. 

The mural looks fantastic thanks to the creativity of 

Walkabout Warriors principal, Dan Evans. Many of the 

students have had a hand in painting the mural. 

Holidays 

Wishing everyone a great two week break. Hopefully the 

current outbreak of COVID-19 in Sydney will not get worse. 

Students return on Tuesday July 13 for commencement of 

Term 3. 

 
 
Cheers 
Mrs Chris Clarke 
Principal       

 Neveah Carey 

All round effort in Kindergarten. 

 Leon Ruttley 

Outstanding school citizenship. 

 Ami-Paige Edwards 

Outstanding school citizenship. 

 Matthew Hyde 

Exceptional growth in Mathematics. 

Principal’s Awards of Recognition  
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Teacher/Year Advisor Assembly Awards 

 

 
 SCHOOL CITIZEN  MOST IMPROVED 

Kinder   Neo Hinchliffe   Thomas Ruttley 

Year 1   Skylah Gundry  Clarry Carey 

Year 2/3   Reegan Siemsen   Brax Hinchliffe 

Year 4   Bond Jones   Callem Gardiner 

Year 5/6   Cooper Ruttley   Mia-Destiny Bradford 

Year 7   Paula Evans   Tyson Dunn 

Year 8   Maddison Johnston   Jayla Ruttley 

Year 9   Riley Siemsen   Kaleb Biles 

Year 10   Thomas Martin   Jack Thompson 

Year 11   Molly Murray   Liam Ryan 

Year 12   Madison Masman   Fleur Andrews 
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 Millie Hunter   Kenzie Stonham   Indiannah Carey   Cooper Hunter 

 
 Lachlan Ryan   Paige Stonham   Lincon McConnaughty   Tyson Dunn 

 
 Sharney Egan   Jake Martin  Aiden O’Grady   Abby Thompson 

 
 Keegan Bartlett   Shannia Egan   Annalise Edwards   Alice Harris 

        

  
Lucy Dorman 

  
Susie Sutherland 

  
Holly Lummis 

  
Richie Milgate 

  
Bronwyn Masman 

  
Lucy Dorman 

  
Breanna Amiel 

  
Nicole Hunter 

  
Matt Edwards 

  
Lizzie Horder 

  
Anne Fraser 

  
Melissa Leistra 

  
Breanna Amiel 

    
Melissa Wright 

  
Bronwyn Masman 

Staff Thumbs Up Award Principal’s Award of Appreciation 
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Regional Cross Country 

Congratulations to the 20 brave BCS students who soldiered on contesting 

the North West Regional cross country championships at Coolah.  

In what could only be described as the worst possible conditions, they 

gave it their all and did themselves proud.  

Special mention of Abby Thompson and Jorja Carey who qualified for 

State and Tyson Dunn who made it on to the reserves list.  

Big thank you to Richie, Miss Lummis and Mrs Amiel for supporting our 
team. 

 
Mrs Breanna Amiel 
Secondary Sports 

Abby Thompson               Jorja Carey              Tyson Dunn 

Celebrating NAIDOC in K/1 

We have been learning all about NAIDOC Week. 

What it means, why we have it in Australia and why 

it is important to celebrate.  

We have painted boomerangs using dot painting, 

hand designs and the Aboriginal flag. We learnt what 

the three different colours in the flag mean. The 

black represents the people, the red represents the 

earth and the sun is the giver of life, represented in 

yellow. We have also listened to lots of dreamtime 

stories and are going to show off our work on Friday 

at our NAIDOC celebrations. 

 

Miss Holly Lummis 
K 1/2 Teacher 

School Holidays Monday 28th June - Friday 9th July 

Term 3-July 
Monday 12th - Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 13th - Student begin Term 3 
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BIOLOGY 

The Year 11 Biology students went to the Warrumbungle 

National Park on Tuesday the 8th June for their Depth Study 

excursion.  

It was led by the Warrumbungle National Park Environmental 

Education Centre, and they collected a wide range of data to 

complete their assessment tasks.  

All of us had a great day – despite the weather conditions!   

Miss Ashleigh Rayment 
Secondary Teacher 

2021 NSW Training Awards  

Jo Rawson, our BCS school captain, has just attended the 2021 NSW Training Awards 

ceremony for the New England Region in Tamworth.  

Jo is completing her Certificate 3 in Health Services Assistance and she was nominated 

in the category of School Based Apprentice/Trainee of the Year.  

There were many worthy recipients of the award. Jo has done well to be a finalist and 

BCS is proud of her efforts and achievements. Well done, Jo!  

 

Mrs Melissa Leistra 
TVet Coordinatior 
 

iTE Warrumbungles Co2 Stem Challenge 

Congratulations to team Naughton and his racing car engineers 

Keegan Bartlett, Hannah Percival, Shannia Egan, Valarie Dunn & 

Bradley Owers for the overall winning school.  

Special mention to Keegan Bartlett who won the fastest dragster 

of the day! 

Effort = Results 
Winners are grinners at Dunedoo Central.  

 

Mr Martin Naughton 
IT Teacher 
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Central Schools Rugby League 7-aside Championship 

The under 14s and under 16 boys travelled to Dubbo to compete in the  Central 

Schools Rugby League 7-aside Championship. 

 

The 14’s had a great first game taking out Peak Hill, they then went down to Molong 

and drew with Gular. The boys earned a spot in the semi finals but unfortunately 

due to injuries, they were unable to play.  

Congratulations Justin Lennon, Alex Wicken, Austin Hayman, Joe Bell, Riley Arndell, 

Brendan Evans, Matthew Hyde, Tyson Dunn & Kalem Hinchliffe on your efforts on 

the day!  

Our under 16 boys combined with students from Gulargambone Central to com-

pete in the carnival. 

Our boys put in a huge effort, going undefeated all day, with wins against Molong, 

Merriwa/Trangie, Portland and Coolah. 

 

Huge congratulations Kaleb Biles, Liam Ryan, Thomas Martin & Dusty Lennon. 

 

Matt Edwards 
Deputy Principal 

Update on Sporting Achievements 

Ashanti Pennell represented NSW Combined High Schools Firsts Team at the NSW 

championships over two days of competition. 

Ashanti’s team took on the best squads from NSW Combined Catholic Colleges and 

NSW Independent Schools, and were able to take the win in the grand final to be NSW 

Champions! 

The news gets even better as we can announce Ashanti’s performance was so strong 

that she was selected in the All NSW Girls Firsts team. It seems the sky is the limit for 

Ashanti and we are extremely proud of her achievement! 

 

 

Term 2 Barrel Draw  $50.00 Voucher  

Well done  

Braiden McPherson 
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Primary Captain - Cooper Ruttley   

What is your full name?  

Cooper Ian Ruttley 

How did you feel when you were elect-

ed Primary Captain for 2021?  

I felt kind of happy and kind of sad at 

the same time. 

Why do you think you felt that way?  

Because I didn’t really want to be cap-

tain, mainly because there is a lot of 

responsibility and I have a lot of respon-

sibility at home with the boys. 

 

How would you describe yourself?  

Guess I’m funny, I don’t really want to say that I’m smart because it 

sounds selfish or rude. I get easily embarrassed sometimes. 

What are the things you enjoy doing at school and are good at?  

Art, reading and sport. 

What are your weaknesses or the things you don’t like doing?  

I’m not really good at high jumping and I get frustrated when I can’t do 

things properly, I get really annoyed quickly and upset with myself when 

I fail. 

What do you like best about school?  

I like Art, Reading and History and I like the teachers and being with my 

friends. 

You’re in Year 6 so what is your best memory of Primary school so far?  

One thing that has really stuck in my head is when I started Kinder and 

Mrs Horder got Billy Carey and myself up at an assembly. Mrs Horder 

was using us as an example for the bigger boys not to be running around 

and tripping over the little kids and knocking them over and hurting 

them. 

What is the thing that you are most proud of at school so far?  

Twice away to Zone for Cross Country, becoming Captain, on SRC com-

mittee, Vice Sport’s Captain, trip to Sydney for Young Leaders and my 

award for Ecuador from the CWA with a letter from the State Ambassa-

dor. 

Are you looking forward to Secondary school next year?  

Yes I’m looking forward to getting ready for University. I would like to 

become an Architect or be involved in movie making in some way. 

What is something that really annoys you?  

Pretty much people who repeat the same thing again and again. Also 

people who show off and people who annoy other people. 

Is there anything else you wish to tell me about yourself?   

I’m interested in fictional stories and some subjects in particular are 

Comedy, Action and Horror. 

School Captain -Jo Rawson  

It’s been a fairly busy year for you with 

Captain duties, TAFE, HSC exams, how 

have you been keeping up with every-

thing?  

Leave everything to the last minute and 

SMASH it out! 

How would your friends describe you?  

Oh come on, can I ask Erika. I guess fun-

ny, easy to get along with and happy to 

help whenever I’m needed. 

Where do you see yourself in 5 years 

time?  

I’ve honestly got no idea. Might have a job or might be helping dad. 

If you could meet a celebrity who would it be?  

I like so many and would like to meet them all, especially the ones that 

treat you the same. 

What courses are you currently taking?  

So English, Maths, Modern History, Biology, Hospitality, TAFE Certificate 

3 in Health Care Assistant. 

What professional goals have you set for yourself? 

 To get as many cards and certificates as I can to keep my options open. 

What do you enjoy most about school?  

Don’t know, I come to the school mainly for the social aspect. 

How do you handle working under pressure and what kind of people 

do you work best with?  

Depends on the pressure, subjects I don’t enjoy I can’t deal with so I tend 

to focus more on the ones I can do. I guess I work best with people who 

are not self centred but I’m open to all opinions and happy to give every-

thing a go. 

What is one goal you have set for yourself in life? 

 I want to travel pretty much everywhere. 
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25th - School NAIDOC Activities/Culture day  

25th - End of Term 2 

12th - Staff Development Day 

13th - Students begin Term 3 

23rd - Secondary Regional Athletics Tamworth 

26th-30th - Education Week ‘Learning Together’ 

  

June 
Harley Brand 16th 

Brendon Evans 19th 

Patrick Gardner 22nd 

Brody Whillock 28th 

July 
Boeh Collison 5th 

Leila Ruttley 10th 

Indiannah Carey 15th 

JUNE 

JULY 


